Kenya Evangelical Mission

Lois Osborne, Missionary to Kenya -January 2023

Dear Family and Friends,

We thank God for the arrival of another year. It is our prayer it will be a year of a great harvest of souls
and adding and strengthening of churches.

Last year was one of the busiest, as we added 4 new churches, including two in the Kangundo area, a
second church in Kakuma Refugee camp, and another in the Bungoma area.

We also added new Sunday School programs and materials along with great Sunday School teachers'
training seminars in Kangundo, Bungoma, and Kisii. We also saw many saved and worked to mentor and
baptize them.

We are sad we can't come home this year. Shad and Fitz have to renew their visas, a long and hard
process, and Lois is having complications from fibrosis of the lungs from time to time.

Last year was hard as we lacked rain for 3 seasons in some areas.

This year the government has cancelled free education and education costs have tripled. This is
heartbreaking. Many kids will not go to school. There was no warning, so people were not prepared for
this. Food and petrol prices have doubled like in many other countries, making life hard.

Itis a blessing to know the Lord, our great provider!

God has blessed KEM, and we are thankful for your faithful support. We were able to end the yearin
the black. To continue giving, please use our new address- P.O. Box 7957, South Lake Tahoe, CA 96158

We have greater opportunities for outreach and see many saved.

Satan is working harder than ever, but all glory and praise to God the Father who gives the VICTORY!

Love in Christ,

Lois and, team
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Please note our new address for donations:
Kenya Evangelical Mission
P.O. Box 7957
South Lake Tahoe, CA 96158

(The Henrico, VA address is no longer valid)
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